
 State of New Mexico 
Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department 

 

1220 South St. Francis Drive ▪ Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
www.emnrd.nm.gov 

 

 Michelle Lujan Grisham, Governor 
Melanie A. Kenderdine, Cabinet Secretary Designate 

Ben Shelton, Acting Deputy Cabinet Secretary 
 

More than 2,100 have claimed the Solar Tax Credit for 2024 

Funds remain for those who purchased systems but have not applied for the 
credit 

February 28, 2025 

SANTA FE – More than 2,100 New Mexico residents have received credits averaging $3,099 
from EMNRD’s New Solar Market Development Tax Credit for tax year 2024.  

Those taxpayers also are saving an average of $1,494 a year in energy costs.  

The issued credits total $6.5 million, 
leaving roughly $23.5 million for people 
who purchased solar systems in 2024, 
but have not yet applied for the tax 
credit.   

First enacted in 2020, the New Solar 
Market Development Tax Credit program 
offers a tax credit up to 10% on solar 
system installation costs for qualified 
solar thermal and photovoltaic (PV) 
systems, up to a maximum of $6,000 per 
taxpayer per year. 

From 2020 through 2023, EMNRD was forced to reject hundreds of solar tax credit applications 
because the annual caps mandated by the legislature were quickly reached. In the 2024 
legislative session, lawmakers raised the cap by $20 million  for taxpayers who missed out the 
previous three years. The legislature also boosted the program’s annual cap to $30 million. 

All this means there are still credits available for people who purchased and installed solar 
systems anytime between 2000 and 2024.  

Anyone installing a system in 2025 can also apply for a tax credit certificate, but they will have to 
wait until they file their 2025 taxes to get the credit.  

Visit cleanenergy.nm.gov to learn about all of EMNRD’s clean energy tax credit and rebate 
programs.   

 

At the end of February, EMRND had issued $6.5 million 
in solar tax credits for tax year 2024. 

       
        

 
 

https://clean.energy.nm.gov/

